
Town Council urges residents to support 

CIC organisation 
 

Saltash Town Council are urging residents to support Community Enterprises P12 

(CEPL12) with their SOS ‘Save our Services’ campaign. 

The campaign is raising awareness and funds of the vital work the organisation does in 

the town. The organisation needs to raise vital funds in order to continue to operate its 

services. This includes the Community Kitchen, Fridge and Larder, Memory Box and 

Community shop. The services are at the heart of Saltash and help support residents 

every day. 

The Mayor of Saltash Councillor Julia Peggs says “CEPL12 is part of the fabric of Saltash 

and provides essential support to a wide range of people. Please consider helping in any 

way you can, whether it’s a donation of food for the kitchen, donating any change you 

have or volunteering your time. Get in touch with them in if you can help.” 

Anyone wishing to support can find out how to donate or volunteer at www.cepl12.co.uk  
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